
Notice of Public Hearing 
May 1, 2018 

Mr. Ronald Aal, Attorney At Law 
For Proxima10, LLC 
d/b/a Samurai Cowboy 
1745 S Broadway 
Denver, Colorado 80210 

Dear Ronald: 

The Department of Excise and Licenses has accepted your Retail Liquor Store Liquor License application and has 

scheduled a public hearing for this application. Please review the following important information concerning your 

hearing: 

Date & Time:      June 20, 2018, at 1:30PM.  Please arrive fifteen minutes before your scheduled hearing. 

Location:      Wellington Webb Building, 201 W Colfax, Department 206 (Excise and Licenses) 

Your Assigned Licensing Technician is Audra Miller, (720) 865-2684, Audra.Miller@denvergov.org 

Please review Denver Excise and Licenses Hearing Policies and Procedures before coming to your hearing. 

Special Circumstances: 

Translator: If you require an interpreter, you MUST notify your Assigned Licensing Technician via e-mail no 
later than ten (10) days before your scheduled hearing date.    

Representation:  If you will have an attorney present, please submit an Entry of Appearance to your Assigned       

Licensing Technician via e-mail at least two (2) days prior to hearing date. 

E-mailed this 9th day of May, 2018 by Denver Excise and Licenses 

  


